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COLLEGE PHOTO WEEK
College photos are taking place next week.

College Photos have been scheduled to take place from Monday 25 until Friday 29 July 2022. Don
Wood Photography will be taking individual, cohort and sibling group photos at various times
throughout the week. All students will have their photograph taken, however, the purchase of
photographs is optional.

If you wish to purchase a photograph package, this can be done via credit card by visiting
www.donwoodphotography.com.au and entering the password emailed to you. Individual online
photo orders will close on Wednesday 3 August, if you wish to order after this date please contact
Don Wood.

Full College Winter uniform is to be worn by students rather than the Sports uniform. Students will
be photographed with their bomber jacket as the outer layer and the College jumper will not be
worn underneath the bomber jacket.

If your child is absent on the day of their class photo, yet returns to school while Don Wood
Photography are still at the College, then they may be able to have an individual photo taken if it
can be arranged. Please ask them to report to the Student Reception to make arrangements.
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